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David Martin { }
Siting Analyst
Connecticut Siting Council

10 Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

Re:  EM-VER-057-100601— Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless
411 West Putnam Avenue, Greenwich, Connecticut

Dear Mr. Martin:

On June 22, 2010, the Siting Council acknowledged receipt of Cellco’s notice
of intent to modify the above-referenced telecommunications facility. This
modification involved the replacement of six of Cellco’s existing antennas with six
newer model antennas.

As a condition of this acknowledgement, Cellco was required to provide the
Council with a signed letter from a Professional Engineer certifying that the tower
modifications were completed in accordance with the structural report filed with our
Exempt Modification filing. Attached is a Tower Modification Certification Letter
verifying this fact.

If you have any questions regarding any of these materials, please do not
hesitate to contact me or Rachel Mayo.

Sincerely,

-

Kenneth €. Baldwin
Attachment
Copy to:
Sandy M. Carter
Brian Ragozzine
Mark Gauger
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May 2, 2011

Mr. Mark Gauger

Verizon Wireless

99 East River Drive

East Hartford, Connecticut 06108

Re: Exiting Telecommunications Tower Modification Certification Letter

Project: Verizon ~ Greenwich SW
411 West Putnam Ave
Greenwich, Connecticut

Engineer: Centek Engineering
63-2 North Branford Road Branford, CT 06405

Contractor: Brois Construction

253 Main Avenue Norwalk, CT 06851
Centek Project No.: 10179.C09

Dear Mr. Gauger,

We are providing this “Existing Telecommunications Tower Modification Certification Letter” with
regard to the antenna upgrade by Verizon Wireless at the above referenced project.

The following are the basis for substantiating compliance with the design documents prepared by
Centek Engineering:

0 Review of the structural letter prepared by Centek Engineering ( formally Natcomm)
dated 2/18/2010.

O Review of the design exhibit prepared by Centek Engineering ( formally Natcomm) dated
2/24/2010,

O  Field observations by Centek personnel of antenna installation on 5/2/2011 confirming
compliance with the above referenced documents.

The work under this Q@nﬁm@x,has been reviewed and found, to the Engineer’s best knowledge,
information and l;!ahef (t@}i}?eie@rﬁb)eted m general compliance with the documents referenced above.
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